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It`s time 
to proclaim

the TRUTH
Rejoice in the Lord always! 

Each one of us, who had ever experienced an authentic 
regeneration, might say with the full certainty, without a 
doubt, that the true joy overwhelmed his heart from the 

very moment when the Lord came into his life. 
Peace to You, dear brothers and sisters! The Lord has 

lavished upon us so many joyful days in January 2017. We 
would like to glorify God and give you a brief overview on 

the latest events. 
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From December 31 to January 2, 
we’ve hosted an annual New Year’s 
Youth Conference “The Increasing 
Reformation.” Every year, more and 
more young people converge in this 
campground to enrich themselves 
spiritually, to reassess their lives or 
just to spend time together. We are 
extremely thankful to the Lord for all 
the young souls, which were open 
to the Word of God, as well as we 
give thanks to our preachers for their 
painstaking ministry.

How beautiful Christmas holiday 
is! Every year on January 7th, we 
solemnly celebrate this great event, 
glorifying our Savior. We sing to Him 
with a great joy and thanking the 
Father for His enormous love in our 
prayers. 

Youth Conference

Christmas Holiday
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God has bestowed on our church 
so many kids, and we understand 
how important it is to nurture their 
heart in the knowledge of God’s truth. 
We’ve had a wonderful opportunity 
to hold the winter children’s camp in 
Zalesie along with the Sunday school 
teachers. The purpose of this event 
was – to get to know our children 
better, to become closer to them, to 
help them to grow in confidence and 
to communicate them the Word of 
God. 

Also, by the God’s grace in the 
Carpathians was held another five-
day youth camp for floorball team 
“Sky.” These guys are very grateful 
to God for this unforgettable time, 
they’ve had the good opportunity 
not only to refresh, but to get closer 
to one another and especially to 
Christ, as well as to spend a few days 
studying the God’s Word.

Children’s camp

Floorball camp
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Thanksgiving to the Lord for His 
blessings and the life of our church: 
Due to the grace of God we still have 
our youth worship services, sister’s 
meetings, holidays and small groups. 

And at the very end, we would like 
to share with you about this great 
event that has stirred our hearts, 
inspired us and brought a lot of joy. 
We were all so deeply enriched with 
God’s spiritual blessings at the 22nd 
Missionary Conference. It’s really 
hard to express all our gratitude to 
the Lord and you, and one of the 
reasons is, because without your 
help we would not be able to host 
this conference. We are grateful to 
the Lord for enabling us to do that. 
It was an amazing experience of new 
acquaintances, coming across with 
an old friends here from faraway 
countries. We’ve heard this time lots of 

incredible testimonies, and 
we also joyfully worshipped 
to the Lord together with 
other people groups.

Life of the church

22nd Missionary Conference
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We are thankful to God and His 
Son Jesus Christ, for ever and ever. 
Amen!

«O give thanks to the 
LORD; for he is good: for 

his mercy endures for 
ever» (Ps.136:1)

Author Olga Siroochenko


